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Please don’t change the way Oregon votes. Our current system is so convenient. We 

can vote in our homes while referring to our voter’s guide. We don’t have to stand 

outside for hours like they do in some states. The standing is hard on many people, 

even on people who wouldn’t otherwise be considered handicapped. Also, it can be 

extremely hard for people who live in rural areas to get to polling stations, especially 

if they don’t have a car. The person pushing this bill seemingly wants to make voting 

harder on the elderly, the handicapped, parents, and everyone with time or vehicle 

constraints. Please don’t do it, don’t change the way Oregon votes. It would certainly 

make it harder for me personally to vote. You are actually removing the right to vote 

for people without vehicles, because they often can’t get to a polling place. This 

seems discriminatory and unfair. Please don’t change the way Oregon votes. It’s not 

necessary, it will make things harder on all voters, and it’s a terrible idea, so please 

don’t do it.  


